
        

       

Notice of Race

Flying Scot Learn to Match Race Seminar

Saturday & Sunday, August 26-27, 2017
The Neenah-Nodaway Yacht Club  is sponsoring a Learn to Match Race Seminar for Flying Scot Sailors.   

Mark Johnson, a national-level match racing participant will give an Introduction to Match Racing and will coach starting practices and series match racing on Lake Winnebago (off Neenah Pool Launching Area on Park Street).   Abbreviated match racing rules will apply.

The Seminar will be held in Neenah Wisconsin with races near in the Northwestern corner of Lake Winnebago near the Neenah Harbor entrance.   Visiting boats may launch at the Whiting Boat House and/or Park Street Boat Landing (see Google for addresses).  Boat Launch permits may be purchased on-site or by registering on-line before August 15.  A small number of boats will be available for day rental on a first come, first serve basis.  

Schedule:  (Note: times may vary according participation as well as practice start and race assignments)

Saturday  August 26:
       7:30   am   Continental Breakfast and On-Shore Match Racing Seminar 

                          (Whiting Boat House)


 9:00  am    Rigging and Travel/Tow to Course

       10:00 am    Practice Starts  

      11:45  am    Lunch Break * 

         1:00 pm    Match Racing Series

         6:00  pm    After Race no host dinner and social  (place tbd)
Sunday August 27

          9:00 am     Match Racing Series (continued)

        12:00 pm    Lunch Break*

          1:00  pm    Match Racing “Championships”


    4:00  pm   No Host social and awards  (top four boats)
*(Sub Sandwiches and extras may be ordered with registration)     
Updated NORs, Sailing Instructions and Registration forms will be available online after June 1.  Check  the racing menu tab at  www.nnyc.org

 HYPERLINK "http://www.nnyc.org.T/"
. The $20 Registration Fee, meal fees and launch registrations must be received by 5PM, August 17.  Registration is limited to 12 boats.  All later registrations must include a late registration fee of $10.  Late registrants will be responsible for their own meals and launch permits.  We will NOT accept any registrations on August 22. 
Out-of-town sailors desiring assistance with lodging, please call Ken Friedman (below) for lodging arrangements. 
For more info:  Ken Friedman, NNYC Rear Commodore, rearcommodore@NNYC.org.   Alternatively, call or text to 920.209.1990
